Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD

From: Kyle Fiore <kylefiore@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 1:54 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

Cc: camilla.feibelman@sierraclub.org

Subject: [EXT] Public Comment on Methane Waste Rules

| would like to give testimony at the Qil Conservation Commision the morning of January 4th regarding the proposed
methane waste rules. | am unable to speak that afternoon because | have a doctor's appointment.

Thank you,

Kyle Fiore

Kyle Fiore
505 270-6224 kfiore@unm.edu




